
12/16/2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We had a great time with the children during our second week of Holidays topic talking about Santa, the 

elves and reindeer. 

We had a lot of fun listening to more Christmas songs throughout the week: Santa is Soming To Town, 

Rudolph the Red Nose Reindeer and the always loved Jingle Bells as the children played at the same 

time with the bells and shakers We also danced and listened to the Spanish song “El Burrito Sabanero”. 

 

For Art, they did many projects: they practiced their fine motor skills peeling and sticking stickers on a 

paper. They made a footprint to make Santa's sleigh and a hand print for Rudolph and add a little snow 

finger painting. They decorated a stocking and they also working on a beautiful Christmas Card, starting 

with posing with their best smile! 

We read book about Santa, the Gingerbread man, and Rudolph the Red nosed Reindeer. 

Important information: This week, we had several accidents involving biting. Although biting is 

upsetting, it's a natural behavior for the young toddler who is still discovering things through his mouth, 

or is teething. Of course, we are not encouraging this behavior but work with the children and use 

different strategies to stop it. You will find under an article about biting. 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Mrs. Murielle, Ms. Lauren & Ms. Shayla 


